
Bairdmore Fun Lunch/Fundraising

Hello Parents!

We are happy to announce that you will now
place your fun lunch orders, as well as participate in other fundraising opportunities

 online using MunchaLunch.com! 
You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard)

 OR debit-credit card or pre-paid credit card 

HOW TO REGISTER:

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/bairdmore      
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through
3) Under “my Family,” please add each child.↑
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.

 When lunch/fundraising is open it will be highlighted  in GREEN 

Once the deadline has passed it will say CLOSED (↑ as per image above). Orders MUST be submitted by deadline, no late
orders will be accepted. If you have ordered lunch and your child is not at school, their order will be held at the school 
until the next day. Please contact your child's teacher to arrange a time for pick up.  

We are always in need of Volunteers, to help hand out food on the day of the fun lunch!  There is a volunteer page in 
the online system where you can check mark which dates you are available.  If you indicate “yes” a member from the 
Bairdmore Advisory Council will contact you with further details. 

Thank you for taking the time to use this new platform with us, we hope this will make fun lunches and fundraising 
easier for parents. If you have any questions or concerns, please email bairdmorebac@gmail.com.

https://munchalunch.com/schools/bairdmore

